
Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome to 3!  

 
This week we are learning about fairy tales in writing. Students have been practising orally 
retelling the story of Little Red and this week they will begin to use the structure of that story 
to craft their own fairytale with their own characters. In reading, students will be focusing on 
their strengths as a reader and we will work with them to identify books that they enjoy 
reading to help their future book selection. They will also be doing work in their Reader’s 
Notebooks to record their thinking about their reading.  
In maths, students are focusing on addition and the many varied strategies that can be used 
to find answers to addition sums. They will also be participating in lessons about time in 
which they will work on different concepts of time, depending on their needs.  
 
Don’t forget there is a curriculum day this Friday 3rd May (no students). 
 
Thankyou Grade 1 Team. 
 


